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Residential Burglary 

 

 

 

On 11-17-2013, at about 7:30 a.m., two “college aged” 
black males entered a room at San Pablo Hall on the Tem-
pe campus. Entry was made through the unlocked front 
door. Both victims were sleeping but awoke as the sus-
pects were leaving. Two laptop computers and a cell 
phone were taken.  

 

The suspects left the area in a red or maroon “PT cruiser.”  

 

 

 

If you have any information concerning this 

incident, please call the ASU Police Department 

immediately.   
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Crime Alert 
 

Residence Hall 

Safety Tips: 

 

 Always lock your doors even 
if you are just going down 
the hall or next door for a 
few minutes 

 
 If you see someone or 

something suspicious, call the 
ASU Police Department 
immediately to report it. 

 
 Never leave external doors 

propped open. If you find a 
propped open door, close it! 

 
 Always use the ‘buddy 

system’ when walking outside 
after dark. 

 
Join Us In Partnership 

325 E. Apache Blvd.,  

Tempe, AZ 85287-1812 

For Emergencies 

Dial 9-1-1 

 

For Non-Emergencies, dial: 
 

Downtown Phoenix Campus 602-496-3456 

Polytechnic Campus: 480-727-3456 

Tempe Campus: 480-965-3456 

West Campus: 602-543-3456 
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